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Ken Skoglund, President Office 719.256.4447
P.O. Box 209 Mobile 719.588.2367
Moffat, CO 81143 info@kenskoglund.com

December 3, 2019

Stephanie Mitchell

Environmental Protection Specialist

Minerals Program

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 S. 3 Street

Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Dear Stephanie.

We are sending this letter to request a 30 day extension for the SO process for the Rancho
Rosado Pit.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Bl s LS r

Kenneth L. Skoglund
President
Skoglund Excavating, Inc.

ce: Gene Kirby




